
 NEWS  FLASH!   

 

21st January 2024  

 

At the Association Committee held on the 15th January it was 

requested that owners / tenants are to advise of any incidents 

within the Estate (i.e. Break ins, thefts from cars  property damage 

and /or incidents where a police response was needed to our 

below AC e-mail address to allow relevant information / warnings 

to be passed onto the rest of the Community.  

 

Unfortunately, over the holiday period, police were called to 

suspicious night time activity in Tree Tops Park , tools were stolen 

from a vehicle and  there was a midnight incident of a car cruising 

Hunterford Crescent and doing a “knock and run on front doors”  

 

We would therefore recommend that residents are vigilant and 

diligent in ensuring property protection ( i.e.  doors and cars being 

locked , garage doors closed and not leaving play equipment  or  

garden tools unattended) and in their personal safety .  

 

For non-urgent police assistance or reporting minor crime please 

contact the  NSW Police Assistance line on.   
                                 131 444  

 

Or for a serious accident or crime call the Triple Zero Emergency 

line on.  

                                                      000 

 
On behalf of the Hunterford Estate Association Committee  

 

Info@hunterfordestate.com.au  

mailto:Info@hunterfordestate.com.au

